
Project: Claremont Fan Court School - Ongoing, due to Complete Summer 2018 

Michael Jones & Associates LLP are appointed as M&E Building Services Consultants for a 
New Science & Technology Building.  The scheme includes controlled natural ventilation, 
photovoltaics and many other energy reducing measures, and is targeting a BREEAM ’Very 
Good’ rating at completion, which is due summer 2018. 

Project: Maxwell & Medway Houses, Newbury; Maxwell House Completed 
May 2017;  Medway House due to Complete July 2017 

Michael Jones & Associates LLP were appointed on behalf of the Electrical            
Contractor to convert the Employers Requirements and Performance           
Specification into Contractor Proposal information including technical             
submissions, full calculations and working drawings. 

Complete strip-out of the M&E services to the existing buildings, then re-clad,      
provided with new false floor installations and new exposed M&E services            
installations throughout, to a Cat A standard. 

Recent & Current Projects 

Project Viewpoint One - Completed March 2017; Client - Boultbee Brooks Real Estate;   
Architect - Gpad London Ltd; Contractor - Jarvis Contracting Ltd 

Michael Jones & Associates LLP were appointed as M&E Building Services Consultants 
for   Landord refurbishment works for an existing  30,000 sq ft Headquarters office 
building in Bracknell.  

Extensive refurbishment , including new LED lighting, lighting controls, VRF comfort 
cooling, underfloor heating to feature entrance, ventilation systems, BEMS and energy 

Latest News 

In May, this year, one of our completed projects, Brooklands College, gained a BREEAM ’Very Good’ rating for a new-
build project at Thomas Knyvett School in Ashford, comprising a combined Sports Hall building and Teaching Centre.  This 
demonstrated that the project was designed and constructed to high standards, incorporating many aspects of            
sustainable and renewable technology. 
 
Dale’s extension project has not moved on much due to getting side-tracked with downstairs shower room (not part of 
the extension) and having two project bikes to sort for sons to get to College and University.  As a result his Kawasaki 
restoration is not done yet.  Looking forward, house project might be going backwards, as Mrs Price had decided the 
kitchen may be in the wrong location….. 

 

 
In March the team attended the annual Ecobuild exhibition, which was an 
exhibition and conference for construction, design and energy in the    
sustainable built environment.  It was a great day out, we got to  travel by 
train, tube, cable car and river boat!  
 

Don’t forget our website and Facebook page.  Please take some time to go and visit both of them!   You will see  our  

latest completed projects and other interesting info! 

https://www.mjassociates.co.uk    https://www.facebook.com/michaeljonesassociates/  
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